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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher
Sent: Friday, April 4, 2025 4:54 PM
To: Town Council Group; Fred Allyn, III
Cc: Roxanne Maher
Subject: FW: Submission of Amended Advisory Questions for May 2025 Budget Referendum
Attachments: Proposed Advisory Questions for 5-2025.docx

 
 
From: Patricia A. Riley <town.clerk@ledyardct.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 4:42 PM 
To: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Submission of Amended Advisory Questions for May 2025 Budget Referendum 
 
Dear Roxanne, 
 
I am wriƟng to provide the aƩached amended advisory quesƟons to be included on the ballot for the upcoming budget 
referendum scheduled for May 20, 2025. 
 
Should you have any quesƟons or require addiƟonal informaƟon, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Patricia A. Riley, MCTC, CMC 

 
Town Clerk, Town of Ledyard 
Freedom of Information Officer 
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy. 
Ledyard, CT 06339 
(860) 464-3229 
town.clerk@ledyardct.org 
 
NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018  
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs 
CLOSED FRIDAYS 
 
 
 


